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Humber Education Trust Special Free School
Teacher Required 
Required from September 2021

Salary:  MPS/UPS+ TLR 2 + SEN Allowance
Location:  Frederick Holmes School, Inglemire Lane 

Humber Education Trust are opening a new special school in Hull for pupils aged 3-19 years with Severe Learning Difficulties (SLD) in 2023.
The first cohort for the new school will be based in temporary accommodation within Frederick Holmes school from January 2022.

We are seeking to appoint a teacher with experience of teaching children and young people with SLD and complex needs to lead this first cohort.

From Sept 2021 the post holder will support pupils on an outreach basis, and from January 2022 will lead the class.

This is an exciting opportunity to be part of the team that plans and opens the new school.
The post has a TLR payment attached in recognition of the responsibility the post holder will have for establishing a new resource, and leading a class team in these unique circumstances.

For further details please contact Berni Moorcroft head@frederickholmes.het.academy 
Application forms are available from the School Business Manager Wendy Midgley – sbm@frederickholmes.het.academy
Closing date: Thursday 13th May 
Interviews week beginning: 17th May 2021
Executive Head teacher:  Berni Moorcroft 
Tel:  01482 804766
